## Town of Milton BOARD OF SELECTMAN MEETING November 23, 2021

ATTENDANCE:

Members: Claudine Burnham (Chair), Andrew Rawson, Matt Morrill

Staff: Chris Jacobs, Town Administrator

Public: Douglas Shute

Claudine Burnham, Chair, opened the public session at 5:00 PM.

The BOS entered into a discussion with the Town Administrator about the amount of unassigned fund balance to put towards the Towns 2021 taxes to lower the rate. Various scenarios were looked at from \$580,000 to \$750,000.

Mr. Rawson made a motion to assign \$750,000.00 dollars from the un-assigned fund balance towards the Towns 2021 taxes. Seconded by Matt Morrill. All were in favor; the motion was approved.

## 12.) Adjournment:

Ms. Burnham made a motion to adjourn the public meeting The public meeting adjourned at 6:04 PM.

Given under our hands this 6th day of December 2021.

Claudine Burnham - Chairman BOS

Matthew Morrill - Board Member

Andy Rawson - Board Member

**END OF DOCUMENT** 

SCANNED

2021 11 23 BOS min Page 1